—— Forwarded by Phillip Mills/San Jose/IBM on 08/28/2007 11:15 AM —
"Smith. Warren™ <warren_smith@hp_.com>
11/15/20032 02:24 AM To Phillip Millz/5an Jose/IBEM@IBMLIS

& \"Murray, Les” <les.murray@hp.com>, "Thiel, Dawd”™ <dawd.thiel@hp.com>=

Subject |HP review of SMI Specification

Phil,
As of Friday Movember 14th, no one in HP had identified any IP/patents which they believed might be infringed by use of the SMI-5 Specification.
Steve Jerman identified two disclosures he submitted which might have applied. One of the disclosures was published and the other one i1s now in
the public domain.
Based on these results, our response to SMIA is that HP has not identified any IP which might be infringed by use of the specification.
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